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James Russell

From: Bill Veillette <BVeillette@nedcc.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 11:21 AM
To: James Russell
Subject: Re: GMU-1579-19 Renewal

James, 
 
Thanks for contacting us. Yes, we are in agreement.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Bill 
 
Bill Veillette 
Executive Director 
Northeast Document Conservation Center 
100 Brickstone Square 
Andover, MA 01810 
(978) 470-1010 
 

From: James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 11:19 AM 
To: Bill Veillette <BVeillette@nedcc.org> 
Subject: GMU-1579-19 Renewal  
  
Hello: 
  
As you are probably aware our current contract expired on July 31st. Due to the disruptions caused by the pandemic the 
renewal was overlooked. However at this time we would like to renew the contract for the period of August 1, 2020 – 
July 31, 2021. 
  
If you are in agreement please respond in the affirmative and I will update the files. 
  
  
Thank you. 
  
James F. Russell 
Purchasing Director 
  


